
Rita MacNeil 

c/o Women's Press 

280 Bloor St Ste 305 

Toronto, Ontario 

Dear Rita, 

The Kootenay Women's Council will be sponsoring a Western Canadian Women's Festival. This second annual affair will be a cross cultural festival of the arts in celebration of July. 

We have become acquainted with your music by word of mouth and have recently seen your songbook. We would love to have you come and share your music and life with us for the 3 day and 4 night festival from the 13 to 16th of June. 

We are expecting to be able to pay your travel, though the money is not in our hands yet (hopefully due to the mail strike.) Bring a sleeping bag as we will all be camping out in the lovely pass creek regional park. 

Please let us know whether or not you can make it, and we can work out the details once we know for sure. 

With much good feeling, 

Marcia Braundy 
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